DIAMOND HARBOUR WOMEN’S UNIVERSITY

Date: 22-04-2022

NOTICE

The USIEF is a bi-national commission of the Governments of United States and
India. USIEF administers the Fulbright-Nehru and other Fulbright Fellowship
Programs which are educational exchange programs between India and the United
States for academics and professionals.

Ms. Shevanti Narayan, Regional Officer, Eastern Regional Office United States-
India Educational Foundation (USIEF), American Center Kolkata has proposed an
outreach programme of one-hour duration on Fulbright-Nehru fellowships for Post
Graduate students and Research Scholars of the Diamond Harbour Women’s
University.

The date and time which have been decided on after consultation with the Hon’ble
Vice Chancellor are stated below:

Date: Wednesday, 3 April, 2022. Time: 1:15 p.m. Venue: Seminar Hall,
Academic Building (Room # 101, Ground Floor).

Interested PG / M.Phil. / Ph.D. students are directed to be present in the said
programme.

For any further queries please contact Dr. Tania Chakravertty, Dean of Students’
Welfare or Dr. Aparajita Hazra , Professor, Department of English.

S

e

Registrar



